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As part of Workstream 6 of the Greenhouse Gas Working Group 2 (GHGWG2), a 

questionnaire was prepared and sent out in September 2011 to collect information from 

RSPO members (growers) on the voluntary actions that are being planned or currently 

being employed to address and/or reduce GHG emissions. The aim of this exercise is 

to compile the information provided by RSPO members in order to develop good 

practice guidance on the different ways to reduce operational GHG emissions. 

 

This presentation serves to provide a summary of the results collected from the 11 

companies who responded as well as update on the next steps that will be undertaken 

to develop the good practice guidance.  

 

 


